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I have been looking at the recordings online of meetings held and find it a very incongruous
situation that the detail of the DCO appears to be written even if the ExA is to not recommend the
planning permission be given. The cost of letting an application such as this go ahead both to the
Proposer, The ExA and the Objectors is huge. If the application has no chance of success, it
should be thrown out at an early stage. The system is flawed if my understanding is correct and
the ExA should be contacting government to get the planning laws changed.


